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The meeting was called to order by Cmdr. Dyer at 7:02pm. 9 members present: Steve Anderson, Terry Dyer, 

Steven Haight, Richard Hoovler, Bill Johnson, Leonard Cassaro, Philip Thompson, John Wade, and Paul Zeien. 

Guest: Carol Dyer 

Br. Thompson led the membership in the opening prayer. 

Br. Zeien called the roll of the membership. 

 

Officers Reports: 

Secretary: Br. Wade motioned to accept the August 2018 minutes as amended.  Br. Hoovler 2nd. Carried. 

Treasurer: We have a balance of $1281.47 in the account as of 09/12/18. Br. Thompson motioned to accept the 

Treasurer’s Report as presented. Br. Anderson. 2nd. Carried. 

Previous Balance $1281.47 

  

  

  

  

Ending Balance $1281.47 

 

Sickness & Distressed: 

Br. Hoovler’s aunt passed away on his birthday he is asking that all keep his family in their prayers.  

Old Business: 

Br. Haight reported on the Camp Fuller vandal, as of now he is receiving 50 months in prison, a huge fine, and 

facing additional charges in Missouri 

Cmdr. Dyer reminded everyone of the upcoming Re-dedication for the cannon in the Rockton Cemetery on 9/15 

at 10:00 a.m. 

Cmdr. Dyer reminded everyone of the upcoming Stillman Valley Mortar restoration project on 10/06. 

Cmdr. Dyer reminded everyone of the upcoming Department Encampment being hosted at Memorial Hall.  It is 

requested that all attend the Greenwood Cemetery program beginning at 10:00 a.m. The lunch will be catered 

by Famous Daves and the cost is $15/person. Please pay Br. B. Johnson in advance. The deadline for lunch 

orders will be determined by Br. Haight. 

Graves: 

No Report. 

Memorials: 

No Report 

 

New Business: 

Cmdr. Dyer reminded everyone of the upcoming Minooka Civil War Days will be the last at the current 

location and will be moving to a new location closer to Rockford. 
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Cmdr. Dyer announced that Br. Wade entered 2 signs in the Winnebago County Fair and won 1st and 3rd place 

respectively. 

Br. Cassaro reported on the National Encampment. He took a boat tour in the Boston Harbor and visited a fort 

which he found very interesting. The Zouaves did a fantastic program for dinner he posted it on his personal 

website. They also visited the GAR building. It was a smooth-running encampment no “Shenanigans” were 

present. 

Cmdr. Dyer reported the status of the Stephenson Plaza project and the bricks. Apparently, the orders were not 

being forwarded to the supplier. 

 

Patriotic Instructor: 

No Report. 

 

SVR: 

Br. Hoovler reported that he has yet to receive any information from Br. Aarli or National SVR so he has 

nothing to report on. 

 

Br. Thompson led the membership in the closing prayer. 

 

Cmdr. Dyer closed the meeting at 7:57 p.m. according to protocol. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Paul T. Zeien Jr.  

Secretary Pro Tem 

Department Signals Officer  


